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SNC Septic Program Update for Contractors 
 

Annual Meeting 
 
 
 
Date:  June 9, 2022 
 
Time:  10:00 am – 1:00 PM (Drop In) 
  
Location:  Edwardsburgh Cardinal Municipal Office 
 
Address:  18 Centre St, Spencerville, ON K0E 1X0 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 
 

 
 

SNC Septic Program Update for Contractors 

Annual Meeting 
June 9, 2022, at 10:00 am – 1:00 PM  

(DROP IN EVENT) 

 

 

South Nation Conservation (SNC) is an environmental agency established under the 

Conservation Authorities Act of Ontario with a mission to manage natural occurrences, 

natural resources, and human activities to protect and improve water resources. 

 

Working on behalf of 16 municipalities in Eastern Ontario, SNC issues land use permits 

and provides services related to severances, land development, new construction, and 

inspections of private sewage systems. Privately owned sewage systems, including 

septic tanks and leaching beds, require a permit for installation or alteration under the 

Ontario Building Code. Proper operation and maintenance of private sewage systems 

are also required under this Code. 

 

South Nation Conservation (SNC) enforces Part 8 – Sewage Systems – of the  

Ontario Building Code through agreement on behalf of the following municipalities: 

• City Clarence-Rockland;  

• Alfred-Plantagenet; 

• Town of Hawkesbury; 

• East Hawkesbury; 

• Casselman; 

• Champlain; 

• Russell; 

• Nation; 

• City of Cornwall; 

• North Dundas; 

• North Stormont; 

• South Dundas; and 

• South Stormont. 

 

 



 
 

 
 

As a result of the Leeds, Grenville & Lanark District Health Unit’s decision to discontinue 

the delivery of septic services in the United Counties of Leeds and Grenville, SNC had 

been approached by several municipalities to deliver this service on their behalf, 

including the municipalities of: 

• Edwardsburgh/Cardinal; 

• Elizabethtown-Kitley; and 

• Augusta. 

 

Septic system contractors are encouraged to drop in to meet with SNC Septic 
Officials to learn more about program updates, permit fees, project timelines, and 
updates to the Ontario Building Code.  
 

Information will be shared on SNC’s Septic System Program including Safe Septic 

Inspections that are delivered through the Clean Water Act, as a requirement in the 

Raisin-South Nation Source Protection Plan, which requires that septic systems in 

vulnerable municipal drinking water protection areas be pumped and inspected by a 

qualified professional every 5 years.  

 

SNC staff look forward to connecting with contractors to discuss program delivery. 

Light refreshments will be available.  

 

____________________________ 

Monique Sauve, 
Chief Building Official, Part 8 – Septic Systems 
South Nation Conservation Authority 
msauve@nation.on.ca | 1-877-984-2948 
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